
You Will Need Us 

Erasure of letter to AIDS activists concerning ACT UP action planned on April 20, 1989 

To: AIDS Activists From: 

ACTUP/Atlanta RE: Action 

in Columbia, S.C. 

ACTUP/Atlanta has been working fast and furious preparing for the civil disobedience in 

Columbia, S.C. on April 20th. We have had two successful meetings with members of the South 

Carolina community discussing their concerns, allowing them to meet each otter (individual 

from several cities were present) and giving them time to share their frustrations about the AIDS 

law. Additionally, two members of our group are going back to Columbia this week to facilitate 

pre-action police sensitivity training with the South Carolina Law Enforcement Division 

(SLED). 

During our latest meeting on March 11th, à list of demands was formulated. However, the most 

exciting aspect of the meeting was the development of a strategy to mobilize other individuals 

from South Carolina and the development of specific plans to inform members of the General 

Assembly about why we feel this action is necessary. ACTUP/Atlanta sent Cerore to egin these 

efforts. Could this be the start of AIDS activism in the South. 

Your participation in this action is vitally important to its success. Participants from South 

Carolina are taking an empowering and frightening first step, responding in anger to a state 

which has virtually ignored the needs of PWAs/PWARCs and individuals who are HIV positive. 

They need to see for themselves the thousands of people across the country who struggle daily 

with these issues. 

Enclosed in this packet are various pieces of information which you will need as you begin to 

make plans to join us in Columbia. Disabled individuals with special concerns should contact 

Steve Solomon of ACTUP/Atlanta at 404.428.0482 


